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      Brian D. West, D.M.D. 
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Dr. John Werther called the meeting to order at 4:08 p.m.   
 
Academy of Dental and Medical Anesthesia – the committee requested additional information.  The 
information required by the board’s policy was not submitted.  Specifically, there was no malpractice 
information, student/instructor ratios, course breakdown including teaching and lecture assignments as 
well as clinical teaching assignments for all faculties and the time spent in each activity, and incomplete 
CV’s of faculty.   Dr. Adams made the motion to deny and seconded by Dr. West.  Motion carried. 
 
Oregon Health & Science University School of Dentistry – the committee requested additional 
information.  Compete CV’s, course breakdown including teaching and lecture assignments as well as 
clinical teaching assignments of all faculties and the time spent in each activity, and list of malpractice 
and disciplinary actions for all faculty in all current and prior states in which licensed.  Dr. Adams made 
the motion to deny and seconded by Dr. West.  Motion carried. 
 
The committee stated that both courses would need to reapply and submit all requested information as 
required by the Board’s policy before reconsideration. 
 
Western Surgical and Sedation IV Sedation Course – after discussion, Dr. West made the motion to 
approve this course and the motion was seconded by Dr. Adams.  Motion carried. 
 
Ms. Putnam updated the committee on the facility rules.  She informed the committee that the rules 
should be going to rulemaking in January. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4: 26 p.m. 


